
Bobelaine Audubon Sanctuary 
Conditions of Use 

Bobelaine Audubon Sanctuary is open to birders, naturalists, photographers, students, artists and those 

interested in wildlife and nature. There is no entrance fee. It is open from sunrise to sunset, 7 days a 

week. You do not need to be an Audubon member to visit the sanctuary. Access is by walking trails 

only. Please stay on the trails for your own safety and to protect the sanctuary. 

There are many dead or dying trees (snags) in the sanctuary that can and do fall across trails. These 

snags may drop with little or no provocation. Please stay alert, especially on windy or rainy days, as 

snags often fall under these conditions. 

• No smoking within the sanctuary, trails or in the parking area.

• No pets of any kind are allowed in the sanctuary.

• No camping on sanctuary property including the parking and barn area.

• No auto tour access into the sanctuary.

• No picnics or party-type activities within the sanctuary.

• No alcoholic beverages of any kind are allowed on sanctuary property.

• No glass bottles allowed in the sanctuary.

• No model airplane or drones are to be flown in the sanctuary.

• No shooting, hunting or fishing are allowed in the sanctuary.

• No bicycles or wheeled vehicles of any kind are allowed in the sanctuary except for sanctuary

maintenance vehicles.

• No studies or release of any animals of any kind will be conducted without sanctuary

management approval (see below for contact information).

Bobelaine Sanctuary is not wheelchair accessible. 

Groups of ten or more people are asked to contact the manager ahead of time to ensure your visit does 

not conflict with major trail mowing or other sanctuary maintenance. Contact 

sacaudubonpresident@gmail.com 

Help us keep our sanctuary clean. Pack all trash out. There is no regular trash pick up. This applies to 

all sanctuary property, inside and outside the levee. 

As a State Ecological Reserve, all flowers, berries, fungi, plants and wildlife are protected and must not 

to be picked or otherwise removed from the sanctuary. 

Report any fishing or hunting activity in the sanctuary directly to the local California Fish & Wildlife 

warden at 530-673-3902, cell 530-624-8380. Or, call 1-888-334-CalTIP. For your own safety, please do 

not confront violators directly. 


